UPES Welcomes Social Psychology Expert,
Professor Miles Hewstone, for Academic
Engagement

UPES has announced the upcoming visit of
Professor Miles Hewstane, a luminary in the
field of social psychology and Emeritus
Professor at the University of Oxford. This
vigit, organised by the School of Liberal
Studies and supported by UPES, presents an
exceptional opportunity for both students
and faculty to engage with one of the most influential scholars in social
peychology. Professor Miles Hewstone, a former Professor of Social
Psychology at the University of Oxford, has also held academic
positions at Bristol, Mannheim, and Cardiff Universities. He is a
distinguished fellow of New College, Oxford. His teaching experience
makes him a globally sought-after academic. His proposed
engagement with diverse student bodies enhances the value of his visit
to UPES, where his lectures and workshops will offer deepinsights into
social cognition, intergroup relations, and prejudice reduction.
Professor Hewstone will be hosted by UPES from August 20 to 31,
2024, during which he will conduct a series of educational events
designed to enrich the academic experiences of both students and
faculty. Prof. Atri Nautiyal, Dean of the School of Liberal Studies and
Media at UPES, said, “We are proud to host Professor Miles Hewstone
and are eager to witness the stimulating and inspiring discussions that
will undoubtedly emerge from these events. We encourage students,
faculty, and researchers to seize this rare opportunity to learn directly
from oneof the foremost authorities in social psychology.”




